

Lower Otter Restoration Project Stakeholder Group meeting
Held May 10, 2017 at the Rolle Estate Offices
Statement of meeting:

The stakeholder group has noted that there are four potential options for the Lower Otter Restoration Project, which will now be investigated further.

These four options, which meet the essential criteria for both partners in the project, the Environment Agency and Clinton Devon Estates, will be explained and illustrated at a public consultation event, to be held at the Temple Hall in Budleigh Salterton on Wednesday, July 5, 2017 from noon to 7pm.

The stakeholder group thanked Chris Jenner, Development Manager of the FAB Project, for updating the meeting about the FAB Project's progress in respect of the interconnector landfall at Budleigh Salterton. The meeting supported the FAB Project's proposals for improvements to the footpath near Granary Lane. The meeting noted this was the FAB Project's preferred route, but it would require planning permission from East Devon District Council so could not yet be said to be the final route.

The group also noted that Public Health England is using the Lower Otter Estuary as part of a study into mosquito ecology and management.

The next meeting of the Lower Otter Restoration Project Stakeholder Group is planned for July 19, 2017 at the Rolle Estate Office.

Chairman Cllr Tom Wright

May 11, 2017